Trauma Informed Care Online Training
Available in the Ohio Professional Registry
Search for the training by entering the name of the training into the
search box in the Find Training or use the Trauma Informed Care Filter
to find these offerings.

Cultural Healing and Historical Understanding Through a Trauma
Informed Lens
In this interactive, self-paced 4-hour module, you will explore how
cultural and historical backgrounds create a framework through which
you perceive the world and how the world perceives you. Through the
perspective of the trauma informed lens, you will examine the effect of
cultural and historical experiences, specifically within the child welfare
system. This module will also address how you can apply the six key
principles of trauma informed care to your interactions with children
and families and develop a plan of action to promote cultural healing
and historical understanding.

Trauma Informed Care in Family Engagement
In this interactive self-paced 3.5-hour module, participants will identify
the six guiding principles to trauma informed care, the importance of
family engagement, and strategies for implementing trauma informed
family engagement practices. Participants will also identify the positive
impact trauma informed family engagement has on families, children,
and communities.

Toxic Stress to Safe Zone – English Version

Early experiences of trauma have an impact across the lifespan. This
interactive 1.5-hour self-paced module will explore the effect on child
development and responding to trauma's influence on behavior. In
addition to a focus on becoming trauma informed early learning
professionals, participants will examine trauma's impact on parents and
professionals and how a trauma informed approach can create safety in
the early learning setting. This module will review SAMHSA's ten
domains for assessing trauma informed practice and look at how to
develop a plan for expanding trauma informed practice within these
domains.

The Impact of Trauma on Behavior in Early Childhood
This interactive 2-hour self-paced module focuses on the importance of
understanding the role of trauma informed care in in early childhood
with emphasis on children and families. The long-lasting impact of
trauma will also be explored . Participants will examine the effects of
trauma on children’s social-emotional development and behavior and
explore strategies for supporting development in early childhood
settings.

Infant and Early Childhood Mental Health Consultation: The New
Ohio Model
This interactive self-paced 5.5-hour module will provide you with the
foundational knowledge of effective Infant and Early Childhood Mental
Health Consultation and the Tenets of the Consultative Stance. You will
also review the role of the consultant in building relationships with
families and professionals.

